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ADDENDUM “A” 
 

Request for Bids 
RFB #19-0808 

For 
Construction of Randolph County Convenience Site in Randleman, NC 

 
 
THIS ADDENDUM HEREBY CLARIFIES, MODIFIES, or RESPONDS to QUESTIONS received 
regarding the Randolph County Request for Bids #19-0808 for the construction of the Randolph County 
Convenience Site in Randleman, NC issued on Thursday, August 8, 2019.  This Addendum is being issued 
to notify potential Vendors of changes, additions, or needed clarifications that are being made to the 
specifications of RFB #19-0808.   
 
The following is a question that has been received by Randolph County and the County’s response:   
 
 

Question 1:  Can you figure the linear feet of the fencing? 
 

Answer: The total length of new fencing, not including gate openings is 454 feet. 
 

 
 
Question 2:  Are the existing water and sewer taps provided, or do we need to pay for them? 
 
 

Answer: There is an existing water meter on site.  The City is not sure if there is a sewer tap 
present.  If there is not an existing tap, then the contractor will need to obtain a tap 
from the City.  The tap fee is $600.00.  Please include this amount in your bid as an 
allowance.  If the allowance is not needed, it can be drawn out as a change order. 

 
 
 

Question 3: Is a backflow or double check valve required for the water? 
 
 

Answer: Yes, a double check back flow preventer in a ground box is required and should be 
installed adjacent to the existing meter. 

 
 
 Clarification #1: 
   

There is a change in the landscaping for this project.  Rather than having all of the perimeter buffer trees 
being 8’ Holly trees, the front and left side (north and west) will be changed to 36” Barberry shrubs spaced 
4 ft. on center.  The new plant counts are:  30 Emily Brunner Holly’s, and 48 Barberry shrubs.   

 
 

 Issued Wednesday, August 14, 2019 


